






Dear Parents and Carers, 
Another productive week at Mousehole School. 

A big thank you to all the children and Ms Judge who came along to the Harvest 
service at Solomon Browne and sang enthusiastically and took part in the service 
alongside Katherine Baxter. They produced a lovely picture of a tractor which we 
shared in our own Harvest assembly on Monday. We have started to collect a wide 
range of produce for Penzance Food bank and thank you for your generosity in 
providing items to support those in need. 

The children had a fantastic time with Jodie Hood this week the football coach 
teaching various skills to enhance their football prowess. We luckily had super 
weather and were able to take full advantage of our beautiful school field. 

Well done to Tom and Henry for achieving their Headteacher awards for their 
super writing this week describing a setting for Tudor London. It was a real joy 
to read their work and admire their beautiful presentation. Caleb M also achieved 
a star of the week for being the star reader in Skiff Class for 3 weeks running-
excellent keep up the good work Caleb!! 

The children have been practicing for our Feast concert on Monday 9th October 
at 6pm in Paul Church. You are in for a real treat! 

Congratulations to Ruby and Bethannie who took part in a Judo Full Fat Grappling 
competition last weekend in Bristol and came home with a medal. She had to 
demonstrate the correct holds and throws. Well done Ruby. 

A quick reminder that Year 6 will be attending their Secondary School taster 
days next week. Mr Mullaney will share the details via Seesaw. 

Attendance: It is vital that your child attends school to ensure they receive the 
education they are entitled to. Please ensure that they are in school everyday in 
term time unless they are unwell. If they are ill please ring the office first thing 
to let us know of their absence. 

Please remember to have a water bottle, coat and healthy 
snack. The children are looking very smart and thank you to 
all who have ensured that your child is wearing school black 
shoes and only have trainers on a PE day and that their hair 
is tied back if it is on their shoulders. 

Please can you use the footpath when walking up to 
school and not the road as cars are coming and going at 
this time for your own safety. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 169
GWYNVER: 188
SENNEN:121
PRAA SANDS: 150



 


Whole School 
attendance: 

95% 

Dinghy Class -Mawgan 

- Spencer C 

- Well done for your kind hands, kind feet and 
kind words in class! 
-For your brilliant story making this week-keep 
it up!

Skiff Class - Kerra 

- Hugo

- For your fantastic writing this year- I am 
blown away by your use of language and love 
reading your stories. 

- For your brilliant change in attitude this week 
and coming into school with a lovely smile!

Lugger Class -Bethannie  

-Ezra 

- For your super focus and concentration 
in all your work. Kept it up! 

- For your fantastic work this week on 
place value in maths on numbers to 1000!

Schooner Class - Tom 

- Henry 

- Amelie 

- Wow! You have come back to school and 
started Yr6 with a great work ethic. 
Keep up the good work. 
- Wow! You have demonstrated the 
excellent progress you have been making 
especially in your writing! 
- Well done you have come back with a 
super attitude to learning for Yr 6 and 
this is demonstrated in all areas of your 
learning! 

Stars of the week 






DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
HALF TERM: Monday 23rd October 2023 
Monday 2nd Oct Year 6 Open Day Cape Cornwall School 
Tuesday 3rd Oct Year 6 Open Day Mounts Bay Academy 
Thursday 5th Oct Year 6 Open Day Humphry Davy School 
Sunday 8th October 2023- Paul Feast Service 10.30am Paul Church 
Monday 9th October 2023 Feast Concert 6pm 
Wednesday 11th October 2023- Paul Feast Activities in School-come in PE 
kits 
Wednesday 18th October 2023-Yr 5 Junior Life skills 
Wednesday 18th October 2023 Parent Consultations:1pm-6pm 
Friday 20th October Mousehole Mice and Dinghy Cake Stall 
Tues 31st Oct/Wed 1st/Thurs 2nd November Mousehole Mice parent 
Meetings 
Thursday 9th November 2023-Nasal Flu 
Friday 17th November 2023-Children in Need 
Friday 8th December 2023 Save the Children Christmas Jumper day 
Tuesday 12th December 2023 Christmas Concert 6pm 
Tuesday 19th December 2023-Last day of Autumn Term 
2022-2024 INSET Days: 
Monday 30th October 2023 
Monday 19th February 2024 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 








